
Submitter: Maura  Hayes 

On Behalf Of: Oppose nuclear power plants in Umatilla County 

Committee: House Committee On Climate, Energy, and 
Environment 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 
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Please oppose the development of any nuclear power plants until the safe storage 

and remediation has been concluded from the existing legacy of nuclear pollution at 

Hanford and other sites. The Columbia River is still at risk from stored nuclear 

materials from the last 70! Years or so.  


